
 

  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
          

      
   

   

       

   

       

          

        

      
      

        

       

         
     

     

   

        

            

           
      

      
          

        
 

        
  
  
     
  

 
   

 
       

 
        
 
  
 
       
  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

So far      
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Next week at Ash Green the school photographer will be in on Tuesday morning from 
8.30am (see below) and Class 4C will spend the day at the Yorkshire Sculpture Park. 
On Wednesday Year 1 children can enjoy lunch with family members. Class 4W will 
have their turn at the Sculpture Park and we will host a MacMillan coffee morning on 
Thursday (see below). We end this week on Thursday with our Celebration 
assemblies– KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome. PLEASE 
REMEMBER… School will be closed on Friday for a Teacher Training Day. 

 

 
 

Everyone is welcome to our 
Harvest Festival Service on 

MONDAY 22 OCTOBER in the 
Lower Site Hall at 9.30am. 

 
Nearer the time we will be asking 
for donations of tins, packets and 

dried food. 

 

 

Our Autumn term  
Parents’ Evening will be on 

Tuesday 23 October – 
2.40-8.00pm.  

 

Please make an 
appointment to meet your 
child’s new teacher and 

discuss your child’s 
targets. 

Lists will go up outside 
classrooms nearer the 

time. 
 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

12 October 1W/R & 1C 19 October 2C & 2O 

    

26 October 5B & 5H 9 November 4C & 4W 

    

16 November 6C & 6T 23 November 3H & 3T 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

The school photographer will be in on 

Tuesday 25 September. Family photos 

from 8.30 and class and individual 

photos from 9.00 onwards. 4C pupils 

will have their photos taken first. 
 

If you do not want your child to have 

their photo taken, please let office  

staff know. Thank you 
 

 

We are holding a coffee morning on 
THURSDAY 27 SEPTEMBER at 10.45-11.15am 

in the hall at both sites. 
 

Parents are invited along with their children to come along and have 
coffee and cake for £1. Children can use their 20p snack money to 

buy a piece of cake. 
 

All proceeds will go towards MacMillan Cancer Support.  

 



 

  
     

  
    
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

        

            

     

     

       
        

        

   

   

 

      
    
     
      

  

    

      
      

     

      

 

   

     
       

           

        

        

       
    

      

         

      

  
  

  
   
  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Year 3 had a fantastic day with a Viking on 
Wednesday. The children explored Viking life and 

looked at artefacts. Their behaviour was 
exemplary. Well done children! 

 

 

FRIDAY 28 SEPTEMBER FOR A TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

 

 

 

…to all who attended our ‘Meet the Teacher’ sessions. 
For those unable to attend, your child should have 

brought home a booklet explaining key expectations 
this year. 

If you have any questions please ask your child’s 
teacher. 

 
 
 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Wednesday 3 October is the chance for Year 2 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
 
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

Our Talk Topic next week 
will be ‘WILD WEATHER’. 

We will talk about the 
freak weather conditions 

going on around the 
world.  

KITE NIGHT –  
TUESDAY 25 SEPTEMBER  

5.45-8.30pm 
BBQ and night kite flying. 

 

FLY! KITE FESTIVAL 
SATURDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 

11.00am – 4.00pm 

HUNTER HILL, MIXENDEN  
 

SEE FLY! Facebook and twitter for 

more details. 
 

FLY! KITE FESTIVAL 
SATURDAY 29 SEPTEMBER  

Year 4 and 5 children made kites for 
the ‘Fly festival’ with artist Jonny 

yesterday. 
  

They had an amazing time and had 
the chance to test them out in the 

playground. 

 

 

 

To all who attended our Volunteer Reader 

coffee mornings, your support means a lot.  

If you are interested in becoming a volunteer 

reader then please see Mrs Parr. 


